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YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO TATTENHALL OUTDOOR EDUCATION 
CENTRE MONDAY 20TH JUNE – TUESDAY 21ST JUNE 2022 

 
As you may be aware, the children in Year 2 usually take part in a 2 day/1 night 
residential stay during the Summer Term.  We have booked Tattenhall Outdoor 
Education Centre for Monday 20th June – Tuesday 21st June 2022.  This looks very 
exciting indeed and is a valuable experience in independence and developing outdoor 
learning skills for your child.   
 
Please find below the cost which includes insurance, return travel by coach, full 
board, accommodation and a full programme of activities.  There will be further 
detail regarding activities and kit lists nearer the visit date. 
 
At Witton Church Walk we enjoy a long tradition of educational visits enriching our 
curriculum and as these visits rely on voluntary contributions, they may be subject to 
cancellation without your continued support and prompt payment.  Please come and 
discuss any difficulties with the Head teacher.   
 
£70.00 per pupil 
 
£35.00 per ‘Ever6’ pupil – pupils who are in receipt of or have been in receipt of 
Free School Meals in the past 6 years or are entitled to specific benefits.  Please 
speak to Mrs Foulkes in the school if you think you may qualify for this reduced 
payment.  We have a comprehensive list directly from the Government. 
 
In order to secure a place for your child, we need a non-refundable deposit of 
£20.00 by Friday 3rd September 2022.  We would like to encourage all parents to pay 
using ParentPay; you will also be asked to give your consent for the visit during the 
transaction.  Once the deposit it paid, you are committing to your child taking part.  
Full payment is needed before the residential takes place otherwise your child will 
not be able to take part. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs K Magiera 
Head teacher 
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